
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Welcome to the Month of JULY! This month, we are officially enjoying Summer. Although there has been a 

rough start with all the storms, there are better days ahead of us! 

What an exciting month we will have!  

Most of our Classroom will be discussing USA’S independence day, summer and summer clothing, All about 

beach, Summer Fruits, picnic, zoo animals, even careers and so much more! Summer is exciting and filled 

with fun activities. 

Here are some important things to remember:

• 4TH OF July-Independence-Day Sunday, but Center will be 
Closed Monday, July 5th

• July 23rd -GRADUATION DAY!

• July 1st. National Postal Worker Day!

• July 10th, Picnic Day!

• July 20th Moon Day

• July is National

• Blueberry Month

• Hot Dog Month

• Ice Cream month

• Picnic Month

• Recreational Month

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping off 
your child. Teachers are ready to scan and 
re-take temperature. 

• We want to thank everyone for staying 

engaged! 
• If you have not done so already, please be sure to sign up for the 

Parent Engagement App. Teachers are working hard daily to be 

able to keep all families posted and involved by share pictures, 

ideas, updates and/or highlights. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half, if 
you pay only half on the 1st, you have until 
the 15th to pay the other half. Late fees will 
be applied for no payments after the first and 
also to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 

the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Also, a friendly reminder that 

students MUST wear closed toe shoes, 

no sandals or flip flops, safety 

purposes.

Since we are now in summer, Toddler 

Town Teachers will be planning lots of 

fun outdoor activities with the students. 

Please dress your child according to 

the weather and make sure to apply 

sunblock if needed, since we are not 

allowed to apply it ourselves. 



Hello Parents, 

Welcome to the month of July! Learning about the butterflies has been so much fun. The students were so engaged in watching the 

caterpillars grow into their cycle and turn into butterflies. The month of June was full of goodbyes as graduates and other students 

leave us, BUT also Ms. Jaya began a new journey. We want to wish Ms. Jaya good luck as well as our preschool class of 2021! 

In this month, we will celebrate our country’s Independence Day. Please, encourage your child to wear red, white and blue on July 

2nd to help us celebrate 4th of July! Students will also discuss summer activities, fun and activities. Students will also learn about

classroom rules and routine, since they have been needing a lot more reminders. We  will also be welcoming back Mrs. Maritza. She 

has decided to join us in the Sharks room. 

Friendly reminder, NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY. JULY 5th.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate it reaching out to us

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com

Or

(Mr. Cesar) Cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach both of us at Extension 15, Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mr. Cesar 
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We welcome July with open arms! Last month we had fun exploring with our Plant study. We learned so much 

from what a plant needs to grow properly, how they grow from seed to plant, what foods we get from plants. We 

observed our very own “Botany Experimental Green House” and planted our lima bean seeds into little baggies to 
observe day by day their growth and recorded observations in our chart.  Each child even personalized their own pots to 

plant flowers. 

During the month of July, we will be talking about Summer!  Especially our love for the beach. We will learn about 

what makes a beach, what animals live on the beach and under the sea. We will discuss how do fish breath? Where do 

they sleep? And how the ocean has different zones for different ocean creatures.  We will also be learning about how 

they communicate to each other. Along with learning about the different animals in the ocean the students will be able to 

nurture the new class pet. We will be adding a fish into our classroom setting. Each child will have a better understanding 

of how the animals live underneath the water. We will continue to have our focus each week with a new letter, color, 

number, and shape. 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

angelica@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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HELLO FAMILIES! IT’S OFFICIALLY SUMMER! YES! It is officially summer!

For the first week, Chipmunks will be learning and discussing about the birthday of the country we live in, USA. 

Going on forward, we will continue our animal unit. We will start off with ocean animals! From tiny fishes to big 
sea creatures! We are also so excited about all that we are going to learn about the many oceans that cover our planet.

The week after, we will continue with reptiles! Cold-blooded animals that LOVE THE HEAT! These animals give us a 
perfect way to add some science into our Chipmunks’ day!

Since we did start our animal unit in MAY and JUNE with our insects, butterflies, and zoo animals (which the 
children loved!), our third week of JULY will be the last of our animal unit. 

We will be ending the last weeks of July we will start The Importance of Staying Healthy unit! A great way to 
encourage our children to make healthier food choices and to stay active! 

This is a very exciting month for the classroom, being that it is Ms. Jasmin’s favorite! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at ext. 13 or 
via email at jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or Jaz@toddlertownevanston.com

PS: please make sure you dress children accordingly for outdoor play ☀️.

Stay Cool,
Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Jaz
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Welcome to Summer and to the Month of July! During the month of June, we have gone through lots of amazing changes, and everyone is pretty 

much getting adjusted to those changes. 

One of the Exciting Changes is that we have a new teacher in the classroom joining Ms. Vanessa and me. Her name is Ms. Jessica, and we are so 

happy to have her join our Bumblebee team and Toddler Town Family. We also have a lot of new little bodies who have joined our classroom and 

we have a few that we had to transfer over. New children are being welcomed into the classroom, we are allowing them to explore to learn about our 

classroom and slowly implementing rules and routine. This is where we use our older twos and ask them to teach the new twos certain things, it’s 
amazing to watch them grow and learn from one another. During the month of July, children will be enjoying the SUMMER of course with summer 

fun filled activities! 

Children will also be learning about bugs and insects, summer and summer safety, beach, picnic and bubbles. On the 26TH of July 2021, we will be 

having a picnic in the playground from 9am to 11:30am. I will be reaching out to certain families to help during this day to help make it fun and full of 

excitement for the children. I will also be putting out a list for all the families to participate in bringing in the items needed to make this day happen. 

So please reach out to Ms. Norma or be on the lookout for more info! LET THE FUN BEGIN! HAPPY SUMMER!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

You can also Reach out to Ms. Jessica at Extension 12 or by email at Jessica@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you all again,

…stay COOL, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Jessica

mailto:Norma@toddlertownevanston.com

